
 
 

November 21st, 2021 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

Thank you for your participation in Parent-Teacher interviews this past Thursday and Friday.  

We are looking forward to our Kindness week which begins on Monday.  Please take an 

opportunity to review the images and information below for more details on our upcoming week 

and important school events taking place at Holy Spirit CES. 

Kindness Week:  November 22nd – 26th 

  

Progress Report Technical Support 

This past week our progress reports were available electronically through our parent portal.  

Should you require assistance with your account please visit the YCDSB helpdesk 

at http://help.ycdsb.ca/vle/ for support.  There is a live chat available. 

Town of Aurora “Strong in Sport Program” (For Girls in Grades 4-6) 

The Town of Aurora is offering pre-teen girls the opportunity to participate in a physical literacy 

program that promotes physical activity, mindfulness, and confidence-boosting skills. The goal 

of the program is to provide a safe, welcoming environment to engage in physical activity and 

build connections with other girls.  Registration has begun. The program costs $40 and runs 

from January to March 2022.  Please see the flyer below for details. 

YCDSB Mental Health Team Webinar:  Surviving the Holidays 
 

The YCDSB Mental Health Team together with the York Catholic Parent Involvement 
Committee, are excited to co-host a webinar from Pine River Institute’s Center for Family 
Initiatives: Surviving the Holidays: The most wonderful stressful time of the year.  

http://help.ycdsb.ca/vle/


 
The webinar is scheduled for Thursday, December 9th at 7 pm and is open to all YCDSB school 
communities. The link to register can be found here.  Please see the flyer below for details. 

Picking Up Items 

If you require essential homework items that cannot be accessed via Google Classroom due to 

absences, please notify the classroom teacher and call the main office directly to arrange a 

pick-up after school hours. 

Hot Lunch News and Updates 

As we prepare to restart our hot lunch program in the new year we are seeking volunteers who 

are available to help on Mondays, Wednesdays or Fridays from 10:30 -11:30 a.m.  Our Catholic 

School Council is aiming to begin the program in mid-January.  Please 

email daniellecalleri@hotmail.com if you are interested. 

Kiss and Ride Information 

We kindly ask that if you are dropping off students in the morning that you continue to use the 

Kiss and Ride to drop-off students.  The Kiss and Ride is an opportunity for students to be 

dropped off and independently walk to their schoolyard area.  If you wish to walk your child to 

school, we ask that you use street parking where available. 

Yours in Catholic Education, 

Mr. A. Modica 

Principal 

anthony.modica@ycdsb.ca 
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